
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

May 23rd, 2024 

 
 
 

This is a reminder that all applications for the Student Council Executive 
positions for next year are due this Friday at 3:00 PM. Forms can be picked 
up in front of the main office. Please contact Mr. Everton if you have any 
questions. 

 

Any grade 10 and 11 girls who are interested in volleyball - next Tuesday is 
the first open gym session being held by the Sr Girls Volleyball coach, 
Jonross, from 3:30-5:30 PM in the large gym. These sessions will run every 
Tuesday until the end of the school year. 

 


